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April 29, 1944

Hon. Earl ¥. Bateman
Tribal Business Councilman
Fort Berthold Indian Reservation
Emme %, Yorth Dakota
Dear Mr. Bateman:
I am very happy %o have your letter of April 21
‘and your requests are having my immediate attention.
You will be heaming from me again shortly.

With just every good wish to you and yours,

Sincerely,

WL df



	Letter from Senator Langer to Earl Bateman Regarding Requests, April 29, 1944
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1656008116.pdf.z1UHG

